
Junior League Eau Claire  

General Membership Meeting  

April 27, 2010 

 

I. Call to Order and Welcome  

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 p.m. by President Kate Gillett at Riverside 

Plaza. Kate welcomed everyone and mentioned that tonight is placement night. 

 

II. Review of Minutes 

The members reviewed the February and March minutes. Sadie Gunderson made a 

motion to approve the minutes and Kathryn Wahl seconded. The minutes were 

approved. 

 

III. Council Reports  

 

A. Membership  

Kirsten Holbrook gave the membership update. The Provisionals have set 

a date for the Community Table event, which will be held on Friday, June 

4
th

. The Provisional Directory has been completed, and Celebration of 

Women will be May 11
th

 at the Florian Garden. 

 

B. Community  

Sadie Gunderson gave the update for community events. She reminded us 

that Bowl for Kids Sake is coming up on May 4
th

 at 8:00 p.m. and a sign-

up sheet was passed around.  

 

Celebration of Women will be held on May 11
th

 at the Florian Garden. 

Tickets are $25 for dinner/speaker and you must RSVP by April 30
th

. 

 

Dental Sealants are almost done for the year. The last two events are 

coming up next week.  

 

Spring Banquet is coming up on May 18
th

 at the Eau Claire Golf and 

Country Club. An Evite will be coming out soon. The cost is $20 with 

social starting at 6:00 p.m. with dinner to follow at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Susan Jewett spoke about the Chippewa Valley Free Clinic. She said they 

have now added on two meals for lunch, which need to be served between 

11:30 and 12:00. Each lunch will consist of eight people. A sign-up sheet 

was passed around and you can also find out more information by logging 

on to Facebook. 

 

C. Finance 

Mandy Brash reminded us that there are cookbooks and montages still 

available at $15 each. Please make checks payable to: JLEC. 

 



D. Communications  

Cyndi Postlewaite will post the placement list on the website. If you were 

not able to attend the GMM for placement and would like to sign up for an 

event please contact one of the Board members or send an email. It was 

also talked about possibly going back to sending out the newsletters 

instead of email. 

 

Cyndi is still working on the May/June newsletter and it will be out soon. 

 

IV. President’s Report 

Susan Jewett from the Nominating Committee presented the upcoming board 

to the members. The list is as follows: 

President: Jill Fenn 

President Elect: Kathryn Wahl 

Vice President of Finance: Mandy Brash 

Treasurer: Laurie Klinkhammer 

Vice President of Membership: Kirsten Holbrook 

Vice President of Communications: Vicki Sanders 

Vice President of Community: Sadie Gunderson 

Secretary: Rachel Zacho 

 

Jessica Schreiner-Donnelly made a motion and Jill Fenn seconded. The 

motion was passed for the 2010/2011 Board Members. 

 

V. Adjournment 

Next meeting will be May 18
th

, Spring Banquet at the Eau Claire Golf and 

Country Club. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:42 p.m. by Kate Gillett  


